Attachment D

Letter from Jamie Wisenbaker, Senior Vice President, Kiewit Infrastructure West Co. to Laura Hazlett, Chief Financial Officer, Klamath River Renewal Corporation (July 19, 2019)



July 19, 2019

Klamath River Renewal Corporation (KRRC) 2001 Addison Street, Suite 317 Berkeley, CA 94704 Attn: Laura Hazlett, Chief Financial Officer

Dear Laura,

KRRC has asked Kiewit to provide a preliminary review of the KRRC's construction budget.

While we have only been in the field for two months and have not had time to complete design work or perform a detailed quantity comparison, we have reviewed AECOM's cost estimate quantities and can confirm that the quantities appear reasonable.

Further, we believe the design can be completed, and we will be able to submit a GMP to complete a scope of work allowing removals and restoration within KRRC's overall proposed budget.

We look forward to working through the design process with the KRRC.

Sincerely,

Jamie Wisenbaker Senior Vice President